
1 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
     
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

                      
 
        
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Phone - 814-723-9440            GRACE UNITED METHODIST CHURCH       FAX - 814-723-6137 

501 Pennsylvania Avenue East                     Warren, PA  16365 

Email – office2@graceumcwarren.com                Visit Our Website - www.graceumcwarrenpa.com     

     
 

 

 

 

 To know Christ and to make Him known! 

"God is able to make all grace abound to you, so that in all things at all times,  

having all that you need, you will abound in every good work." 

II Corinthians 9:8 

Senior Pastor:    Rev. William Beatty 
Director of 
      Congregational Care: Cindy Price   
Choir Director:   Floyd Moore  
Office Administrator:   Meghan Brooker 
Office Manager:   Mary Quiggle-Pickering 
Director of Children’s 
 Ministries:   Amanda Slattery 
Director of Youth & 
 Family Ministries:  Nicki Egger 

November Meetings 
November 1 – 6:00 p – SPRC 
November 15 – 6:00 p – Property Trustees 
November 21 – 5:30 p – Education 
    7:00 p – Outreach  
November 22 – 6:00 p – Church Council 
 

This month's Communion offering is Grace 
Church Youth Group (CREW). Please use the 
special Communion envelope in your monthly 
packet for your contribution. 
 

Our Core Values 
Extravagant Generosity 

We give joyfully of our time, talent, and treasure. 

Authentic Engagement 
We want to shine the light of God’s love in our whole 

community. 

Transformational Discipleship 
We seek God’s will and God’s way for our lives. 

Extraordinary Grace 
We are all sinners seeking God’s grace together. 

Word-Centered Mission 
We believe the Word of God provides the foundation for all 

that we do. 
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What Really Matters To You? 

 
 

 was thinking about what is most important in my life – the people, of course – my family, my church 
family, my friends. What else matters? What else am I thankful for? I saw a post online that was “300 
Things to Be Grateful for (2022)” which intrigued me for a couple reasons. First,  this wasn’t a Christian 

website, in fact this was a site that promotes “minimalist lifestyle” but is also a “self-help” and “personal 
development” website. Second, I wondered how someone outside of the church (where, of COURSE we’re 
supposed to be thankful people) might think about gratitude. 
 

The article spends some time talking about the benefits of gratitude: it can make you happier, gratitude 
changes you and your brain, it improves your sleep, increases your energy levels, may even extend your life! 
(article and study links abound…) 
 

The author breaks the 300 “things to be grateful for” down into a bunch of subcategories. Some are exactly 
what you’d expect: personal things, health things, financial things, relationship things, little things… But there 
were some interesting categories too: food gratitude and wardrobe gratitude were categories I had to 
investigate. Another was “animals to appreciate” – like bees because they keep our food crops pollinated or 
elephants because they can dig water holes which allow other animals to get water to drink. Under the 
“everything else” category, I smiled when I read “thankful for GPS” and nodded my head when I read, 
“thankful for honesty” and “thankful for making right choices.” Again, this is not a Christian website, but this 
does indicate some of the very real value of thankfulness. 
 

And in a very real way, this is practicing what I would call “intentional gratitude.” Paul says in 1 Thessalonians 
5:16-18 
 

Rejoice always, pray continually, give thanks in all circumstances; for this is 
God’s will for you in Christ Jesus.  

 

Give thanks in all circumstances. I’ve said before, and we all know this (but it’s hard to live it) – Paul doesn’t 
say give thanks for all circumstances. Sometimes things happen that are just awful, soul-crushing, and life 
altering. 
 

And yet.  
 

Give thanks in all circumstances. Thanks for what? Bees and elephants? My wardrobe? I mean, sure, if that 
helps. But that’s not what Paul is talking about. We as Christ followers give thanks because God is with us – 
even when life is a landslide of uncertainty and pain. God is with us. “If God is for us, who can be against us?” 
Paul asks (Romans 8:31b). 
 

What “give thanks in all circumstances” looks like for me is David’s words in Psalm 13: 
 

How long, Lord? Will you forget me forever? 
    How long will you hide your face from me? 
How long must I wrestle with my thoughts 
    and day after day have sorrow in my heart? 
    How long will my enemy triumph over me? 
Look on me and answer, Lord my God. 
    Give light to my eyes, or I will sleep in death, 

I 
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and my enemy will say, “I have overcome him,” 
    and my foes will rejoice when I fall. 
But I trust in your unfailing love; 
    my heart rejoices in your salvation. 
I will sing the Lord’s praise, 
    for he has been good to me. 

 

David is angry and frustrated (with God!) at the beginning of this Psalm. Look, God knows that sometimes life 
kicks our feet out from under us – and God know that sometimes we get mad at God for not doing something 
about it. And yet… “I trust in your unfailing love” – I have never doubted God’s love for me and for all of us – 
even when I can’t explain the bad things that happen to me and all of us sometimes.  
 

And so “I will sing the Lord’s praise, for he has been good to me.” 
 

What really matters to you? What are you truly thankful for?  
 

In Christ’s Love, 
Pastor Bill 

 
 

Happy Holidays! 
 

 

hough you may find the greeting trite, ‘tis the season to be happy. We have so 
many holidays to celebrate in the next two months. Besides the Big One, we 
have many reasons to celebrate for two full months. 

 

Here are a few examples. We have at least three reasons for celebration just on the first Sunday in 
November alone. First let’s “fall back” our clocks. No big deal, but I’m looking forward to regaining that 
hour of sleep I lost back in the spring. Sunday November 6th is also our opportunity to celebrate 
communion with our church family. If that’s not enough, it’s All Saints Sunday, a time when we can 
celebrate the lives of our loved ones that have recently gone to be with our Lord. Our choir is planning to 
sing “Oh may all who come behind us find us faithful”. November 13 is Remembrance Sunday, followed 
by our choir retreat. You know we won’t be going backward, but planning ahead for some very important 
celebrations in December. Moving on, November 20 is our Thanksgiving Celebration Sunday, prior to 
Thanksgiving Day on November 24. I expect to have a five-page list of things I’m thankful for by then. 
 

Get the idea? Those are just the first 3 Sundays in November! After Thanksgiving we jump right in to our 
first Sunday in Advent with our Pastor’s series about the Awkward Family Christmas. We will celebrate 
our Advent communion service on December 4th. Mark your calendars for our Christmas Concert on 
December 11 at 4pm, followed by the best social reception after the music. Our 4th Sunday Advent 
Celebration is on December 18 with even more of your favorite Happy Holidays music. We’ll celebrate 
Christmas Eve on Saturday with different services at 7pm and 11 pm. Stay tuned for further details. 
Christmas day follows immediately after Christmas Eve this year and will be another Sunday celebration.  
Our upcoming New Year’s Day falls on a Sunday and may I suggest we approach the day as our “Second 
Thanksgiving” rounding out our two-month season of Happy Holidays. 
 

Regardless of what’s going on in your busy life in the next two months, spend some time in worship.  
Then you can enjoy two months full of Happy Holidays! 
 

Floyd Moore 

T 
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“BEING OF THE SAME MIND” 
 

s promised, I am continuing to share sections from Church Unity: Through 
Paul’s Eyes, a booklet based on lectures by N. T. Wright. He is a New 
Testament scholar, Pauline theologian and Anglican priest.  

 

Grace Church, as a congregation of individuals, is navigating the waters of 
disaffiliation. As a former collegiate oarswoman, I can relate to that nautical metaphor! When there are eight 
rowers with the desire to move the boat quickly, there is no room for individuality. They must move as one 
unit or the forward momentum will be impeded. These individuals, with differing personalities, strengths and 
weaknesses, must become of one mind and move with each other to achieve success.  
 

So it is with Grace Church. To move forward with our mission of “To know Christ and to make Him known”, we 
need to be in harmony.  
 

N. T. Wright asks, “What does it mean to live as an extended family across cultures and traditions? How are we 
to live together, unified, while being obviously different humans?” In Philippians, “Paul implores his readers to 
‘be of the same mind’, meaning that they should all think in the way of the Messiah … This is important 
because he expects them to really be living together, entangled in each other’s lives, which will inevitably lead 
to some difficulties which need working through. And they can’t be worked through if everyone is operating 
from wildly different mental starting points. The starting point must be the Messiah Jesus and his work in their 
lives, so that issues can be wisely and consistently resolved.  
 

Thus, as always, what the community needs and what Paul pray for them is grace – the grace of the Messiah 
Jesus. … Paul envisages the community as a single whole, indwelt together by the one spirit yet retaining their 
own individual vocations and personalities. He includes the command … that they are to be unified, even in 
their difference.  
 

This navigation is possible because the basis of the relationship is Messiah Love. … Love today has regularly 
been collapsed into mere sentiment or passing whim. It regains its proper stature for Paul here because love 
respects and celebrates that which is not oneself. It can reach out to understand things that remain opaque to 
a hurried, or pragmatic, or self-centered glance.”  
 

While my heart is burdened by the possibility of conflict in our future, I trust that GOD is with us. As a family 
together in Christ, I pray that we can learn to live with and respect our differences.  
 

Philippians 1:27: ‘Whatever happens, conduct yourself in a manner worthy of the gospel of Christ’. 
 

Warmly, Cindy Price  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A 
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reetings! My name is Amanda Slattery, and I have taken over as the 
Director of Children and Family Ministries here at Grace! I feel blessed to 
be able to begin this new adventure. For those that may not know, I have 

been teaching in Warren County for 17 years. I began as a special education 
teacher, and this year decided to switch to the role of regular education, elementary teacher. 
 

Due to COVID, our church has seen a decline in the number of children attending Sunday School. It is my hope 
to reach out to those families that have not been attending in person, and invite their children to begin 
attending Sunday School once more. The children are the future of our church, and I want to make them feel 
welcomed each time they walk into the building. 
 

 As the new Director of Children and Families Ministry, I plan to host monthly events and/or hold events at 
various places within our community, or not too far of a drive from our community. I also plan to email weekly 
devotionals to the families of preschool and elementary children. I am currently planning an event for 
November, so remember to save the date—Saturday, November 19th from 12pm-4pm. More details will be 
coming soon. 
 

Blessings to All, 
Amanda Slattery 

 

 

ur “community helper” unit in October was a big success. We 
would like to thank the Warren Police Department and Warren 
Fire Department for visiting us at school and showing us their 

vehicles and teaching us what to do in an emergency. We were blessed 
with two beautiful sunny days and the kids were beyond excited to see a 
police car and fire engine and all the tools our community heroes use! 
 

This November we will be talking about fall and how our animal friends 
prepare for winter. The three-year-old class will bring in their teddy bears and we will teach them how to 
hibernate. The afternoon class will be busy with cool art projects, a pumpkin science experiment and fun 
language arts games with Mrs. Lynds.   
 

Of course, we will also learn about Thanksgiving, play in our teepee and sail on the Mayflower. The month will 
conclude with our Thanksgiving feast where we will share thanks for all of our blessings.  
 

There aren’t enough words to express our appreciation for all the support you have given our program over 
the years. We want to wish everyone a wonderful November and Happy Thanksgiving! 
 

Trish Gentilman & Jen Lynds 
 
ctober had a lot of the children getting more interested in the dress-up 
costumes, participating in dramatic play, and doing more crafts. We're thankful for 
some no school days with the school-aged children in November. We would also 

like to give our thanks to the church for always being able to help the daycare run smoothly 
whether it is through yard maintenance, office assistance while I learn, or even just advice. 

 

Cindy Kalkbrenner 
Director  

G 

O 

O 
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 Music Memorial   General Memorial   HOPES   
 For: William Long   For: Midge Gillfilan   For: Pastor Bill 
 By: Lori Beatty    By: Bill Bunce    By: Pete & Marge Smith 
 

 
 
Dear Friends in Christ, 
Thank you so much for your generous donation to The Sharing Place (August communion). 
Hopefully we will be able to have in house meals soon, but in the meantime, everyone is so grateful for 
the meals. 
Thank you again for your continued support.  
Susie Spangler 
 
Dear Friends, 
Allow us to express our sincere gratitude for your warm response and welcome upon our return to Grace – 
the reunions as well as the warm new faces was a blessing! Your continued love, prayers, and support have 
been vital to our ministry in Jamaica. Hoping to see you again soon. 
In love,  
Dave & Shauna Goode 
 
Thanks from Pastor Bill – My family and I are both honored and humbled by the many cards and well 

wishes and gifts we received for Pastor Appreciation. I am particularly thankful for 
the ways so many have expressed their love and support for Lori and Rachel and 
Elie. We love how Grace Church has become home for us. Thank you again for all 

the ways you support and love us! 

During Worship 
9:30 a.m. (0-2 yrs.)   

11:00 a.m. (0- 5 yrs.)   

November 6 – Anna Peterson 
November 13 – Anna Peterson 
November 20 – Anna Peterson 
November 27 – Anna Peterson 
 

On September4th during the 
11:00 service Hunter Lee, Bridget 
Jo, and Rory Jean Trisket were 
baptized. They are the children of 
Jordan & Chelsea Trisket.  
 

On September 11th during the 
8:30 service Roman William 
Anzalone was baptized. He is the 
son of Chez & Sarah Anzalone.  
 

On September 18th during the 
9:30 service Vaeda Elouise Long 
was baptized. She is the daughter 
of Tracy & Georie Long.  
 

On October 9th during the 9:30 
service Payton Jo Johnson was 
baptized. She is the daughter 
of Colter & Paige Johnson.  
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Flock Talk 
“Do to others as you would have them do to you.” 

Luke 6:31 
 
 

 

fter all is said and done . . . If only it was that easy! As most of us know, Grace Church has been 
engaging in some wide ranging conversations these past few months. All isn’t said and all isn’t 
done. But, we have found that something very interesting is happening. We are talking like never 

before. We are engaging in conversations that take us deep into theology and we’re looking at the word 
“love” more intricately because of the impact it is having in our lives. 
 

What is the best way to react and to reach out and to respond? I’m learning as I go and I am scanning the 
horizon to see and hear how we love our neighbor. What I am finding is that Grace Church has become a 
family in which we need to learn to live and relate together. We practice patience and we bear the 
responsibility of ensuring that all are treated with compassion and respect. 
 

When the apostle Paul was in Corinth he rebuked the people for their strife among themselves. We are 
God’s fellow workers in God’s field and in God’s building. Jesus receives us the way we are, but He is also 
cleansing us and sanctifying us. We are all in the process of sanctification and we owe it to each other to 
be kind and considerate. If He were to step into our church, it would be a joyous moment to hear Him 
remark, “Well done, Grace Church”. Let’s work toward that! 
 

Here for you, 
Sue Toombs, Lay Leader  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Free Yoga Day! 
Christian Yoga has become tremendously popular! I would like to thank the community and our church 
by offering two free classes on Saturday, November 12th! The classes are completely different and will 
appeal to those who have been attending and to anyone who wants to give it a try. 
Extreme Yoga 10:00 - 11:15am 
This class is for anyone who wants to explore their athletic boundaries with a class that stretches the 
limits a little. If you have been attending classes, you will enjoy the challenge! 
Healing Yoga 11:45 - 1:00pm 
This class will appeal to anyone who would like to experience deep stretching and acquire an 
understanding of how PTSD affects the body. This is truly a restorative, stress reducing class. 
Please feel free to attend one or both! The classes require only a mat and are in Higginbotham Hall. 
Contact me for more information. Sue Toombs 814-730-9996 or fourwindsranch@verizon.net 

 

A 

The Grace Church Food Pantry is 
in need of spaghetti, spaghetti 
sauce, Knorr sides, instant 
mashed potatoes, pork & 
beans, canned fruit, canned 
vegetables, instant oatmeal at 
this time. Thank you to all who 
contribute! 

Items for the December Newsletter 
need to be delivered to Mary in the  
office mary@graceumcwarren.com 

by Friday, November 18. 

Thank you. 
 

mailto:mary@graceumcwarren.com
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Grace Church Finance Report 
 

Give Thanks 
 

For over 400 years our nation has given thanks in the month of November. Do you ever find that it's hard 
to be thankful over all of the noise? Social media, politics, the news, foreign wars, the economy ... It seems 
every time I turn around, there's a new "issue of the day". 
 

As we head into this month of thanks, we should all try to drown out the noise and focus on the things in 
life for which we are thankful. I'm thankful for my family, good health, and a good Penn State football 
season (with the exception of our loss to Michigan). I'm also thankful for our church family and the 
ministries we support. 
 

Please keep Grace Church in your prayers this season as we make important decisions about the future so 
that we can reach the decision that keeps our church a family. Your giving is appreciated and so 
important to support our church. THANK YOU! 
 

2022 Monthly and YTD Financials 
 September ‘22 YTD 

Total Income $26,391.52 $279,856.13 
   

Office Expense $445.94 $4,606.75 
Buildings & Ground Expense 

(Church & Parsonage) 
$8,084.15 $64,969.65 

Ministry Personnel $21,524.38 $218,034.66 
Church Council $0.00 $443.79 

Education Ministry $31.65 $2,008.91 
Nurture Ministry $29.99 $1,879.61 
Worship Ministry $135.79 $1,274.00 
Outreach Ministry $410.00 $978.74 

Connectional Apportionment $2,939.00 $26,451.00 
Witness Ministry $79.90 $796.51 

Total Ministry & Expense $33,680.80 $321,443.62 
   

Net Income ($7,289.28) ($41,587.49) 
 

Borrowed Funds 
Account Balance 9/30/2022 ($87,055.02) 

 

We praise God for the generous gifts and offerings. 
 

Submitted by: 
Brian A. Jurkowski, Finance Chair & the Finance Committee 
 
COVERED BY GRACE 
Soon, the clotheslines will appear outside the front of the church, and we, the 
congregation of Grace, will supply hats, mittens, gloves, and scarves to be hung on those 
clotheslines as a ministry to the Warren community.  Hats, mittens, and gloves are 
especially needed, but scarves are used also.  Covered by Grace runs from November 
through February 2020.  Please keep those clothing items coming throughout the winter. 
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GRACE CHURCH, PLEASE COME PRAY 
On Saturday, November 5th, the sanctuary will be open from 9:00a.m. until 6:00p.m. for members of the 
Grace Church family to spend time in prayer.  Let’s confess our sins before God, humbly asking Him to 
grant each one of us the wisdom we need to discern the direction He desires for our congregation.  You 
may desire to pray for a few minutes or for a longer period.  Silent prayer is recommended because the 
sanctuary’s acoustics make it easy to hear even the quietest conversation on the opposite side of the 
room.  Thank you for respecting other individuals’ prayers by leaving the building before gathering to 
visit with others. 
 
It’s Operation Christmas Child time! Shoeboxes, instructions, and information on what/how 
to pack are now available in Wesley Parlor. Boxes are due back on Sunday, November 13th.   
 

THANKSGIVING DINNER Grace church will be hosting Thanksgiving dinner on 
Thursday, November 24th at noon. Take outs will be available. Please RSVP to 
the church office at 723-9440 no later than November 21st.  
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED We will need pies, workers, and lots of prayers. This 
will be a food prep, cook, serve, and clean up event. Sign-up sheets will be in 

Wesley Parlor soon. Your service will be greatly appreciated! 
 
Hanging of the Greens – Week of November 20, 2022 
The annual Hanging of the Greens for this Advent season will be on 
Sunday, November 20th. We will meet after 11:00 church service to begin 
the task. Hopefully the bulk of the decorating will be done in a couple of 
hours. (If you find it more convenient to decorate on a weekday, please 
make that information available to Suzette, 814-723-3964, or leave a message at the Church office, 814-
723-9440.)  ALL decorations should be in place before Sunday, the 27th which is the first Sunday of 
Advent. Sign-up sheets will be available on November 6 and 13. Help is needed in all areas, especially 
some tall, younger ladder-climbers. All decorations are provided, packed, and distributed according to 
the area in which they will be used. 
 

Annual Choir Concert Reception 
On December 11, donations of cookies are needed for the reception following the concert and 
workers are needed to help set up, serve, and clean up. Signup sheets will be available on 
November 27 and December 4 at all 3 services. 

 
Grace Church Ladies Christmas tureen luncheon 
All women of Grace Church are invited to attend a Christmas tureen luncheon on Thursday, December 
15th at noon in Higginbotham Hall sponsored by the Ruth M. Smith Center Circle.   
Please bring a tureen to share. Dessert and beverages will be provided. There is no cost for this luncheon, 
but we would like reservations to be made by Dec. 10th to Suzette at 814-723-3964, Linda at 814-726-
1199, or to the church office at 814-723-9440.  
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November 1 – Becky Gnage 
November 2 – Marge Smith 
November 3 – Megan Curren, Kevin Werner 
November 4 – Lilly Berdine, Casey Eaker 
November 5 – Dave Cassidy, Nichole Webb 
November 6 – Paige Conklin, Caleb Hellman, Lois Strycula, Gary Trisket 

November 7 – Melinda Johnson, Kim Messinger, Jan Moore 

November 9 – Nicki Egger 
November 10 – Rick Gnage, Carol Mead 
November 11 – Dave Hunter 
November 12 – Melissa Tatarski 
November 13 – Dorothy Robinault 
November 14 – Becky Culbertson, Madison Manelick 
November 15 – Ken Brady, Lyn Grey, Nancy Johnson 

November 16 – Alli Jerman, Linda Tuttle 
November 17 – Chris Ei, Charles Keller, Addyson McManigle, Erick Shafer, Alicia Vavala 
November 18 – Barbara Gelotte 

November 19 – Chad Ball, Sarah Nolan, Kayla Randolph 
November 20 – Jacob Moore, Robert Tuttle, Emmet Yaegle 
November 22 – Chuck Keeports 
November 23 – Colby Fry 
November 24 – Trish Gentilman 
November 25 – RuthAnn Dennis, Janey Ickert, Heather Morrison 
November 27 – Deanna Hahn, Bucky Knapp 
November 28 – Jim Babcock, Melanie Barrett 
November 29 – Pat Jerman, Marshall Johnson, Charmaine Pearson, Jakob Rodoski, Elishia Wurst 
November 30 – Lucas Green, Dominic Zaffino 
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SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

 

CARE WITH GRACE 

DAYCARE 

is open Mon-Fri from 

6:30 am to 5:30 pm 

located on the first 

floor (nursery) and 

the second floor. 

 

PROMISE 

PRESCHOOL 

is open Sept-May 

Mon, Wed, and 

Thurs from 9:00 – 

11:30 am (3-year-

olds) and 12:30 – 

3:00 pm (4- year-

olds) located on the 

ground floor. 

1 

11:00 a Staff  

   Meeting 

12:15 p Christian  

   Yoga 

6:00 p SPRC 

6:00 p Pickleball 

6:30 p Women’s  

   Bible Study 

2 

7:00 a Men’s Prayer 

   Breakfast 

10:00 a Women’s 

   Bible Study 

5:15 p Christian Yoga 

6:00 p Madrigals 

6:30 p Choir  

6:30 p C.R.E.W. 

3 

6:00 p Caregivers’  

   Support Group 

4 

10:30 a Yarn Angels 

11:00 a Fitness  

   Ministry 

12:15 p Christian  

   Yoga 

6:00 p Nurture  

   Movie Night 

5 

8:00 a Praise  

   Team 

9:00 a Day of 

   Prayer 

 

6 

8:30/9:30/11:00 a 

   Worship 

9:30 a Agape 

9:45 a Sunday School 

2:30 p Lay Servant  

   School 

4:00 p Wesley  

   Covenant Assoc. 

   Presentation 

6:00 p Worship @  

   The Crossing 

7:00 p Art of  

   Neighboring 

7 

5:15 p Christian Yoga 

6:00 p Truth Project 

8 

12:15 p Christian  

   Yoga 

6:00 p Pickleball 

6:30 p Women’s  

   Bible Study 

7:00 p Church  

   Conference 

9 

7:00 a Men’s Prayer 

   Breakfast 

10:00 a Women’s 

   Bible Study 

5:15 p Christian Yoga 

6:00 p Madrigals 

6:30 p Choir  

6:30 p C.R.E.W.  

10 

 

11 

10:30 a Yarn Angels 

11:00 a Fitness  

   Ministry 

12:15 p Christian  

   Yoga 

6:00 p Nurture  

   Movie Night 

12 

9:00 a Praise  

   Team 

10:00 a Free  

   Yoga Day 

13 

8:30/9:30/11:00 a 

   Worship 

9:30 a Agape 

9:45 a Sunday School 

12:00 p Choir Retreat 

6:00 p Worship @  

   The Crossing 

7:00 p Art of  

   Neighboring 

14 

5:15 p Christian Yoga 

6:00 p Truth Project 

15 

12:15 p Christian  

   Yoga 

6:00 p Property  

   Trustees 

6:00 p Pickleball 

6:30 p Women’s  

   Bible Study 

16 

7:00 a Men’s Prayer 

   Breakfast 

10:00 a Women’s 

   Bible Study 

5:15 p Christian Yoga  

6:00 p Madrigals 

6:30 p Choir  

6:30 p C.R.E.W.  

17 

 

18 

10:30 a Yarn Angels 

11:00 a Fitness  

   Ministry 

12:15 p Christian  

   Yoga 

6:00 p Nurture  

   Movie Night 

 

19 

9:00 a Praise  

   Team 

12:00 p  

   Children’s  

   Ministry Event 

20 

8:30/9:30/11:00 a 

   Worship 

9:30 a Agape 

9:45 a Sunday School 

12:00 p Hanging of 

   the Greens 

4:00 p Watson Home 

6:00 p Worship @  

   The Crossing 

7:00 p Art of  

   Neighboring 

21 

12:00 p Caregivers’ 

   Support Group  

5:15 p Christian Yoga 

5:30 p Education 

6:00 p Truth Project 

7:00 p Outreach 

22 

12:15 p Christian  

   Yoga 

6:00 p Church  

   Council 

6:00 p Pickleball 

6:30 p Women’s  

   Bible Study 

23 

7:00 a Men’s Prayer 

   Breakfast 

10:00 a Women’s 

   Bible Study 

5:15 p Christian Yoga  

6:00 p Madrigals 

6:30 p Choir  

6:30 p C.R.E.W.  

24  

Office Closed 

12:00 p  

   Community 

   Thanksgiving  

   Dinner 

 

25 

Office Closed 

11:00 a Fitness  

   Ministry 

12:15 p Christian  

   Yoga 

 

26 

9:00 a Praise  

   Team 

27 

8:30/9:30/11:00 a 

   Worship 

9:30 a Agape 

9:45 a Sunday School 

6:00 p Worship @  

   The Crossing  

7:00 p Art of  

   Neighboring 

28 

5:15 p Christian Yoga  

6:00 p Truth Project 

29 

12:15 p Christian  

   Yoga 

6:00 p Pickleball 

6:30 p Women’s  

   Bible Study 

30 

7:00 a Men’s Prayer 

   Breakfast 

10:00 a Women’s 

   Bible Study 

5:15 p Christian Yoga  

6:00 p Madrigals 

6:30 p Choir  

6:30 p C.R.E.W. 
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~ Grace Praise Team ~ 

 Pastor Bill, Walter Miller, Dave Moore, Jan Moore, 

Cindy Price, Keith Price, Shirley Shafer, Aaron Stearns,  

Chris Ei, John Lewis, Alice Pedersen, Cindy Dziendziel 

 

GRACE UNITED METHODIST CHURCH        
501 Pennsylvania Avenue East               Warren, PA  16365 

 

Phone - 814-723-9440           FAX - 814-723-6137 

Email – office2@graceumcwarren.com        

On the Web - www.graceumcwarrenpa.com 

  

Find us on Facebook under the group Embrace Grace! 
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